
11/24/17 
WARNING – MEETING CHANGED 

ABBOTT MEMORIAL 
LIBRARY 

 
BOARD MEETING DATE CHANGED 

DECEMBER 18, 2017 
Trustees of the Abbott Memorial Library are scheduled to meet the 3rd 
Monday of each month at the Library at 7:00 PM.  The December 18, 2017 
meeting will be held at 7:00 PM at the home of Anne Bower, 757 Cloudland 
Road, S. Pomfret, instead of at the library.  For additional information, please 
telephone the Library at 802-457-2236 or send an inquiry to 
abbottlibrary@gmail.com. 


